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Ministry of Transportation
Ministry of Energy and Electrification

Re: Comments from Environmental Defence on ERO number: 019-9453 Highway 413
Focused Analysis Area and Northwest GTA Transmission Corridor Narrowed Area of
Interest Refinements.

January 6, 2025
To Whom it May Concern,
I am writing with regard to the notice indicated above regarding the Narrowed Area of Interest

for the Northwest GTA Transmission Corridor.

I noted in the companion press release from December 9th, 2024 that the province released 113
full and 57 partial properties not required for the Highway 413 or the transmission corridor.

Can you share the criteria that were applied to determine which lands have been released from

the corridor study area, the legal lot descriptions of those removed and the size of each of the
properties?

Sincerely,

Tim Gray
Executive Director

33 Cecil Street, 1st Floor, Toronto Ontario, M5T 1N1
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https://news.ontario.ca/en/release/1005462/highway-413-preliminary-design-90-per-cent-complete

